Miranda N. McKinnon

From: Baldwin County Conservation District <baldwin@alconservationdistricts.org>
Sent: Monday, January 7, 2019 12:55 PM

To: Christie Davis

Subject: Baldwin County Soil & Water Conservation District

Attachments: Letters of Support.pdf

Good afternoon,
| am attaching the letters of support for the Baldwin County SWCD 2018 appropriation for the Watershed Management Coordinator position. We were required
to receive match up to $41,500. The match acquired at this time is $30,200. We are asking for financial support to be paid for this 2018 appropriation.

If you have any questions or concerns, please let me know.
Thank you
Rhonda Bryars

Rhonda Bryars

District Administrative Coordinator

Baldwin County Soil & Water Conservation District
207 Faulkner Drive, Ste 107

Bay Minette, AL 36507

(251) 937-3297, Ext 3
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